
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone  

Although Jane has now retired her Messy Church legacy continues and the next fun packed event 

will be: 

Messy Church – Messy Christmas 

Saturday 14th December  

10.30 – 12.30 
All families welcome to come along for a morning of fun, stories, and crafts all in time for Christmas; 

there’s a bit of shepherd’s pie to warm us up too! 

In order to keep Messy Church active we are looking for people who would be willing to help out 

with the activities once every 3 months.  Main skills we are looking for are those who can glue and 

stick with an interest in cutting things up.   

If you would like to find out more about Messy Church we are meeting up prior to the Church 

Christmas Fair on: 

Saturday 30th November at 1pm 

Examples of the crafts will be there and we can talk through our ideas for the Messy day.  Everyone 

is welcome to attend and some activities will be there for any children.  

We want to keep Messy going as it’s meant so much to the children over the years, and we know 

that there’ll be some younger ones who would love it. 

If you would like to know more about any of this you can contact:  

Steph on 01665 574397 or email stephgolder@icloud.com 

Cath email cathcoultas@me.com 

I hope you’ll be able to come along and look forward to seeing you.   

Nearly Merry Christmas 

 

Steph and Cath   
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